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VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL AND WEB PORTAL 
December 15, 2010  
 
 
 
Mr. Dave Danner 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re:  Qwest Local Services Platform Agreement with Advanced Integrated Technologies 
 Inc. 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
I have attached for your information a recently executed copy of an agreement between Qwest 
Corporation (“Qwest”) and Advanced Integrated Technologies, Inc. (“AIT”) called the Qwest 
Local Services Platform, or “QLSP” agreement.  This agreement provides for AIT’s purchase 
from Qwest of mass market switching and shared transport elements that AIT may combine with 
local loops purchased from the separate interconnection agreement between Qwest and AIT.  
The services addressed in this QLSP agreement are the same as the services contained in the 
previous QLSP Agreement with Granite Telecommunications, LLC first filed on October 10, 
2006 for informational purposes only.   
 
 Pursuant to Order No. 4 in WUTC Docket No. UT-053055, Qwest discontinued filing 
QLSP Agreements for informational purposes in the State of Washington because they were 
“identical agreements”.  The enclosed agreement contains updated terms; therefore Qwest is 
providing it for informational purposes.   
 
 For the same reasons that the original QLSP agreements were not subject to filing and 
approval, Qwest’s updated QLSP agreement is not subject to the filing and approval 
requirements of Section 252.   
 
 Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Enclosure 


